Philippine Chapter

2011 Annual Get-together
17 November 2011

More Alive@25!

15 September 2011
To : AFE-ADB Philippine Chapter Members
By
From : Gam de Armas, Philippine Chapter Coordinator
Subject : 2011 Annual Get-together (25" Anniversary Celebration)

Thursday, 17 November 2011, 4 p.m. at the EDR

Our get-together this year marking the 25" year of AFE-ADB Philippine Chapter will be held on 17
November 2011 with the theme, “More Alive@25!!"’. Registration and fellowship start promptly at 4

p-m. followed by a short business meeting at 5 p.m. Then it’s dinner, dancing and fun, fun, fun for the
rest of the evening. This year’s organizing committee comes from the North Group headed by Carmen
Dimayuga and Glo Ferry.

The stage back-drop will feature a photo montage of faces of Philippine Chapter members, courtesy of
Carmen Dimayuga and Malu Silverman. To ensure you are included, send your favorite colored picture
to the AFE-ADB Office c/o Malou Magalued or Beck Kelzo, or email your favorite picture to Malu
Silverman at marilousilverman@ymail.com before 15 October 2011. In addition, to have a keepsake of
the momentous event, a photo booth will be set up in the EDR. So please come early, avoid the rush,
and have instant photos of you and your friends.

To complement the mood of the evening, please come dressed in your favorite version of Filipiniana
attire or in smart casuals in the colors of the holiday season. But please do not forget to include
something made of or colored silver in your attire, e.g. silver belt, silver scarf or silver shoes.

Party sounds will be provided by Rey Mangali and our ever loyal OAS technicians. Professional
dancers have been engaged to lead the “line dancing” and other popular dances. And don’t miss the
dance competition — support your respective Area Group (North, East, West, and South).

Party fare has been maintained at P500.00 per national (support) staff and P700 per international
(professional) staff. Spouses and guests will be assessed according to the category of AFE member.
Please complete the attached “Reply Form” and email it to: afe-adb@adb.org, or fax to 632-2444, or
bring to AFE-ADB Office before 25 October 2011. Payments will be accepted in cash or check, or if
you prefer, you can deposit your payment to the Philippine Chapter Metrobank Account No. 159-7-
159007169 (please refer to the “Reply Form” for details). Your prompt action will be appreciated.

For updates and additional information, regularly visit the AFE-ADB website http://afe-adb.org, or
email Carmen Dimayuga at cdimayuga2002@yahoo.com, Glo Ferry at gpferry@yahoo.com, or Gam de
Armas gamdearmas@yahoo.com.

Remember, it won’t be a party without you!

See you all on 17 November 2011.
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